
To whom it may concern, 
I am a father to two daughters ages 3 and 5. For the government, state or federal to try and force me as 
well as all other parents here in Oregon to vaccinate my daughters with the hpv vaccine with such 
grossly adverse side effects is not only ignorant, neglectful and harmful, it should be criminal! I will not 
support this in any way, shape or form and if this bill passes I will immediately remove my daughters 
from the public school system which we all as parents ultimately pay for. There is not a person on this 
planet that will ever force me to intentionally put my daughters in harms way! For our government to 
require parents to vaccinate our kids with this extremely dangerous vaccine is so far beyond wrong it 
should be considered criminally negligent. I ask this, is the government prepared to answer to the 
people of this great country of ours, for crimes against humanity? 
 
Sincerely, 
Alan  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


